API: Cancellation of the list of shareholders attending the 2017 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders
On 14/04/2017, Asia - Pacific Investment Joint Stock Company announced the cancellation of the list of shareholders attending the 2017 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders as follows:
- Asia - Pacific Investment Joint Stock Company cancelled the list of shareholders attending the 2017 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders at the record date 22/03/2017.
- Reason for cancellation: the Company changed the holding date of the 2017 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders, so the Company cancelled the list to ensure that the shareholding rate at the holding date is closest to the actual shareholding rate. The Company will issue a document to inform shareholders of the record date after approving the new holding date.
